Booster Meeting Minutes Tuesday,
August 17, 2021 7:00pm JHS media center

Missy McCormick, Melissa Cagle, Sarah Pham, Karen Glockzin, Kristi Lee, Sandy TerBeek, Barbara
Bohlinger, Erika VanSingel, Sue VandenBerge, Mike & Keri Roth, Dave & Minda Floyd-Schouten, Julie
Petrenko, Rebecca Hollen, Charlie Haehnel, Michelle Neumann

President: Minda Floyd-Schoutens
Vice-President: Mike Roth
Secretary: Keri Roth

Treasurer: Michelle Neumann

President Minda Floyd-Schoutens called the meeting to order. July minutes were reviewed &
approved.

NEW BUSINESS

Treasurer’s Report - Michelle Neumann : Not a lot of transactions, will figure out the
wearables total and then business will pick up in Sept/Oct.

DIRECTORS REPORT

Anne Gembis/Marc Palma: 6th grade orientation is this Thursday
4:45-6:00. 185 have signed up! Trying to figure out where to place them on
Fridays for full band. Jr high bands are still small but that is understandable
with last year.

Dave Zamborsky/Seth Justice: Really great vibe from the kids, excited for
this show. Semi trailer is being painted currently, Dave Tanis is trying to find
new back doors as our current ones are in bad shape. Uniforms are mostly
in, we will be dying the plumes Friday. Uniform pants have to be cut and
resewn then. The show is coming along, waiting for the rest of part 2 from
the designer. Next Thursday is the first game and call time is 5pm.



Committee Reports:

Feed the Band - Sandy TerBeek Band Camp went smooth, discussing next year
already.

Alumni: Dustin will be launching a Go Fund Me fundraiser to hopefully fully fund the
costumes for this year.

Fundraising: Melissa Cagle & Charlie Haehnel - new fundraiser chairs introduced.
Upcoming events Coldstone Creamery, On the Border, sub sale and Key Cards.

Props: Working on removing the fabric from 2 years ago and cutting props to make
more jagged parts. Screens are being printed and working on horn platforms. Sign up
list will be coming out soon

SCRIP - Julie Petrenko - Weekly SCRIP nights starting Aug 23
Chaperones - Barb Bohlinger - We are in good shape for the upcoming season.

Invitational Committee - Sue Vanden Berge/Seth: will be meeting next week. Can’t
get golf carts due to them all being sold off during pandemic by rental companies.

Band Booster meeting minutes, downloads and schedules are posted on the website at
www.jenisonbands.org Please sign up to help donate at signupgenius.com - creators email
jpsbands@gmail.com To add your name to the jbb email list, please contact Keri Roth @
jpsbands@gmail.com



